
WHAT IS NORTHERN OPPORTUNITIES?

It is a 4-year program starting in year 9, that provides you with mentoring, leadership training, life 
skills, scholarships and paid work experience.

The program will challenge and support you to create your own goals, build resilience, test your 
limits, feel independent and get the skills and confidence needed to live your best life!

Over the 4-year program you will participate in a range of modules, including:

Visit to Adelaide CBD and Mentoring 

Visit the Kain Foundation and see 

different study options. Plus meet with 

a mentor weekly over 2 terms, learning 

to set goals and build confidence.

Leadership Skills

You and your peers will work with a coach 

over 1 term to increase your self belief, 

confidence and motivation. You’ll also have 

opportunities to keep connected with others 

in the program through the year.

Employability Skills

Visit real workplaces, learn about different 

career paths and financial literacy. You can 

also apply for scholarships to help with 

your studies

Scholarship and Work 

Experience

Apply for another scholarship 

and we’ll look to place you in  

a paid cadetship.
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NORTHERN 
OPPORTUNITIES

Northern Opportunities is a Kain Foundation initiative supported by 
project partners Salisbury High School, Raise Foundation and Youth 

Opportunities.

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS	

1.	 How much will it cost? 

Absolutely nothing! This program is funded by the Kain Foundation. 

2.	 If I do the program, will it change the classes I attend? Does it impact on my SACE? 

Some years there will be a small impact on your classes, but you will not be disadvantaged 

academically. We will let you know early in the year when sessions are scheduled, and if you 

have any concerns or questions you can talk to Mrs Blackmore or Mrs Groves.

3.	 Do I have to do all 4 years of the program?

Our team believes in your potential and wants to work with you to help you achieve it!  The 

program works best when you stick with it for the full 4 years.  

If you have any doubts about continuing in the program at any time, please speak to Mrs 

Blackmore or Mrs Groves.  Remember, we’re in this together!  

To find out more contact Mrs Blackmore - maria.blackmore65@schools.sa.edu.au
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